
 Did you know? 🤔 
 Every school in Atlanta Public Schools has a school governance 
 organization called the GO Team, made up of parents, teachers/staff, 
 community members, and the principal.  Yes, including Hope-Hill! 

 What does the GO Team do? 💭 
 The GO Team at Hope-Hill is responsible for collaborating with the 
 principal to set the priorities for the school, approving the budget that 
 the principal puts together based on the priorities, and working with the 
 district when it is time to hire a new principal. 

 When does the GO Team meet? Can I go? 🕔 
 We meet about once per month in the afternoon/evening. 
 Anyone can attend via Zoom!  You can find the links  to join at 
 https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/domain/10659 
 Upcoming GO Team meetings are currently scheduled for: 

 ●  Tuesday, January 31, 5:30-7:00pm 
 ●  Wednesday, February 15, 4:00-5:30pm 
 ●  Thursday, March 9, 5:30-7:00pm 
 ●  Wednesday, May 3, 4:00-5:30pm 

 How can I make sure my voice is heard? 🗣 
 ●  Attend GO Team meetings and speak during the public comment 

 period (not all meetings have public comment, so check the GO 
 Team site ahead of time) 

 ●  Attend the Parent & Principal Chats, which have more space for 
 everyone to actively participate 

 ●  Run for the GO Team for next year! More information coming soon 

 How can I learn more? 💡 
 Find recordings and notes from past meetings, see dates for future 
 meetings, and find email addresses for GO Team members at 
 https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/domain/10659 
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